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President Bill Bower’s Notes for November: 

 

    I want to send out a big thank you to everyone who helped Saturday November 4th with the Young 

Eagles Rally at Byron.  

 

   Despite the weather challenges we succeeded with a successful rally. It could not have been done without 

the help of the ground crew as well as Renee, Pete and the set up crew getting all the computers up and working. 

A big thank you to all the pilots who flew today. 

 

 A big shout out of thanks to Randy Howell, Don and John from the Patriots. They have a great facility to 

hold these Rally’s.  

 

 This is the end of our Rally’s for 2017.  So I will not be bugging you again till next year. Thanks to 

Stephen Tucker who put in numerous hours this year setting them up and coordinating everything between 

Buchanan Field and Byron. Also we need to take the banner down. 

 

 Our first Rally at Buchanan Field is scheduled for April. The Board will discuss for rallies at Byron for 

2018 and let everyone know. 

 

 Hope to see folks at the combination meeting with MDPA on November 17th. If you  

 

Have not signed up yet please do so ASAP. There is a limited number of seats available.  

 

Dinner will be by Scott Davis EAA/MDPA member and owner of Magoo’s Bar and Grill. 

 
 Again thank you everyone 

 

 Bill Bower 

 Chapter President 

 EAA Chapter 393 

 

 

                                       IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 

   BOARD MEETINGS     YOUNG EAGLES FLIGHTS         GENERAL MEETING 

 

November   1st  4th Patriots Y. Eagle Combo   17th    

December                         Holiday Party is Dec. 9th 
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******************************* 
 
 
 

 
 

YOUNG EAGLE FLIGHT COMMENTS: 
 
 

From November 4th at Byron airport with Patriots Jet Team 
 
 
 
 

“I had an amazing experience up in the sky.  It is something that I’ll definitely remember.  
Having the ability to go up with my sister for half an hour was so much fun.  I cant wait to begin 

my career as an airline pilot. 
- Jessica, 14 yrs 

 
 

“The experience leaves me wordless every time.  Thank you for all the time and expenses 
given to allow us opportunities to explore the aviation career paths. 

- Alec, 17 yrs 
 
 

“I loved the flight!  It is perfect for a first time flyer if someone has never flown before.” 
- Kevin, 16 yrs 

 
 

“My name is Devon.  I am 14 years old and this flight has been one of the coolest experiences 
for me.  For me the feeling of moving through air is pretty relaxing and also full of that rush 
which I enjoy.  Inside the plane you feel that you are going at a constant speed, but in reality 

you are going faster than a race car.  For me being able to fly the plane makes me want to do it 
longer.” 

 
- Devon, 14 yrs 
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WANTED! 

HANGAR SPACE FOR RENT! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This local EAA Chapter 393, Concord (Buchanan Field), California is looking to rent a hangar 

large enough in which to build a kit plane. 

Anyone who has any information regarding this plan, please contact this person: 

Ron Lem 

925 532-6561 

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           
    The Experimental Aircraft Association  

Board of Directors 

Chapter 393 of Concord, CA 

 
P.O. Box 6524, Concord, CA 94524-1524 
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http://www.eaa393.org/ Email: nle@eaa393.org 

 
Officers/Appointees for 2016-2017 

President:  Bill Bower 
pres@eaa393.org 925 813-5172 

 
Vice President: Ron Lem 

veep@eaa393.org  415 532-6561 
 

Secretary Pete Mitchell 
secty@eaa393.org 925 586 6491 

 
Treasurer Harvard Holmes 
treas@eaa393.org 510 526-5347 

 
Newsletter Editor Bill O’Brian 

nle@eaa393.org 925 254-6336 
 

Tech. Counselor Currently Open 
tc@eaa393.org  ************* 

 
Tech. Counselor Bob Sinclair 
N320sierra@gmail.com 925.935.7465 

 
Young Eagles Stephen Tucker 
Stephenf4e@gmail.com  925 586-5977 

 
Dinner Coordinator Rick Bourgeois 
RicFlyer@Comcast.net        925 432-9075 

 
 Buildings                     Tracy Peters (temp)                           

                                  510 301-8485 
Government Affairs Currently Open 
Photographer Currently Open 

  
Webmaster Renee Robinson 
webmaster@eaa393.org   510 828 1734 

 

Please let me know what you think of the newsletter and also offer ideas for 

future issues.  Your Newsletter Editor, Bill 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS! 
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Maintenance - Avionics - Fuel/Line Service 
 

Larry E. Rohrbacher 
Line Service Manager 

 
145 John Glenn Drive, Concord, CA. 94520 

Tel: 925.676.2100  Fax: 925.676.5580  lineservice@sterlingav.com 
 

 

 
 
 

 

*Old fashioned baking and cake crafting* 

Visit us in our new home: 
1848 Willow Pass Road. Concord 

925.689.7220. 
www.alpinepastry.co 

 
    
 Our meetings are open to the public.  Join us for dinner at 6:30 pm ($7 donation) with the 

general meeting at 7:30 pm on the above dates in the building at 200 Sally Ride Dr. 

      Chapter 393 fly-outs are open to chapter members and guests.  See the newsletter for 

arrangements. 
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EAA CHAPTER 393 
P.O. BOX 6524 
CONCORD, CA  
94524-1524 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are on the Web!     http://www.eaa393.org     Email: nle@eaa393.org 
 

http://www.eaa393.org/

